
Downingtown Area School District’s 

 Annual Fifth Grade 

  TOUCHDOWN!!!   

Let’s score another one for the Lord’s Pantry with 

our Annual Fifth Grade Souper Bowl! 
 

Please consider helping out those less fortunate this 

season by donating canned soup/food. Place cans in 

the designated boxes near your fifth grade         

classroom. Across the district, our fifth grade goal is 

to collect at least 5,000 cans! 
 

This Souper Bowl wraps up on Friday, February 

10th, so please submit all donations by that date. 

Thank you! 


